
From: Brown, Carol A. 
Sent: 9/15/2011 9:55:07 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: SVTC 

let me track it down 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2011 4:06 PM 
To: Brown, Carol A. 
Subject: SVTC 

Carol - it is my understanding that SVTC is having a hard time coming up with the 
DOE money. If they can't secure the DOE money, they've suggested that we go it 
alone with CPUC funding. I am skeptical of moving forward in that direction given the 
collapse of Solyndra and the fallout associated with it. Your call though. Is this 
something that you are worried about ? 
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